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Life4Kids Canada Journal 

 Boys Back to School 
The holiday season school break ended in mid- January 

and there was great 
excitement at the 
Life4Kids home.  

The 3 youngest started 
school.  

And three boys started 
Junior High School. 

 

 

 
Economic Challenges in Kenya 
Jane reports that problems in Kenya are worsening with 
significantly increased poverty levels, particularly in urban 
areas. 

How Does Our Garden Grow 
You may recall that one of the goals of the mission trip to 

Kenya to visit 
Life4Kids in the 
late fall was to 
plant a garden to 
aid in self-
sufficiency at the 
home. The garden 
is prospering and 

providing fruits and vegetables to the home. 

Zoom Call with Jane 
Our last Zoom call for supporters to chat with Jane was 
very successful and we had a great visit with Jane and with 
some of the boys. We are setting up another call for 
February 22 at 10 am, hoping this will be convenient for 
many. Jane has promised to have 15 little boys available 
to chat with us. Please email fred@itvision.ca to join the 
Zoom call. 

A Special YouTube video from Life4Kids 
Click here to see the latest video from Life4Kids. 

Higher Education 
Four boys are pursuing higher education with two in 
university and two in college. 

New Freezer / New Bikes 
There are many ways to help the boys at Life4Kids. One of 
our Life4Kids supporters bought a freezer for the home . 

 Another supporter bought 8 bikes for the boys (in 
different sizes for different ages). 

Message from Jane 
Our CEO in Kenya, Jane Wasike, wrote this: 

“On behalf of the children and staff at Life4Kids, I would 
like to extend our heartfelt 
gratitude to our sponsors 
and partners. Your 
continued generosity and 
dedication are the 
foundation of our success. 
You are a source of hope to 
these boys and a powerful 
reminder that kindness 
and compassion still 
prevail in the world. Thank 
you for making a lasting 
difference in their lives.” 

https://youtu.be/43dNrAS3HVw

